Welcome into the house of the Lord!

October 4, 2020

Our Worship Service Begins at 10:15 am

ORDER OF WORSHIP

Prelude

Welcome

Worship Through Music

Worship In Prayer

Worship Through Gods Word Pastor Matt Stacey

Communion

Closing Song

Benediction

There is an envelope in your bulletin if you would like to give to the Deacon Fund, you can put it in the offering plate at the back of the Sanctuary

**Nursery is available

Pastor Matt's Cell Phone # 360-560-4043 Pastor Jon's Cell Phone # 320-533-1049 Jackson Standafer Cell Phone # 715-530-3602 www.fbclongprairie.org

Prayer Requests & Updates

This Prayer Alert is provided to invite and assist continued prayer for those who are experiencing difficult times. Notify the church office of additional requests or changes before 3:00 P.M. Wednesday.

Missionary Focus Dan & Nancy Butkowski Bennett Family Focus: Kris & Bob Kruck

Jenni Powell: Had surgery Thursday at Fairview Southdale Hospital in Edina.

Del Halverson: Has been diagnosed with Lung Cancer.

Continue to Pray For: Becki Miller, Rob & Susie Schultz, Seth Hibbs. Rocholl

Family

Calendar For The Week

Today

2:00 PM Youth return from Fall Fire - Camp Lebanon

Monday

6:00 PM Deacons Meeting

Tuesday

6:30 AM Men's Morning Fellowship Time

9:30 AM Moments for Moms

Wednesday

6:00 PM Quest Kids - 4 yr old - 6th gr

<u>Sunday</u>

8:30 AM Worship Team

9:00 AM Sunday School

10:15 AM Worship Service

7:00 PM Ignite & Crossfire

Docks out at Camp Lebanon on Oct. 24, Saturday. Be at camp by 8:30 am. If you want a ride, contact Steve Brunswig or David Blanchard. Please let Dave or Steve know if you can help, so Camp can be given a head count. This is a great opportunity to be a blessing to Camp in these Covid times. Steve Brunswig- 320-491-4994 or Dave Blanchard- 320-874-0931

Fall Ministries Update

As we enter the new school year, we continue to look forward to the restart of many beloved ministries. Below you will find information on the first steps we are taking to re-establish our Sunday Morning Ministries. If you have any questions, please contact a Deacon or Church staff member.

Nursery

Nursery will be resuming during the Sunday service on *October*4th for kids ages 3 and under. New protocols are being put in place to maintain a standard of safety and responsibility for our volunteers and children. Nursery is a vital family ministry, and we need your help! If you are willing to volunteer in the nursery, please contact Jackson Standafer. An informational meeting for the new Nursery procedures will be held on Sunday September 27th in the gym immediately following the Sunday Service.

Livestream in the Gym

Starting this Sunday, *September 6th*, a live stream of the service will be set up in the church gym during the service. The gym will be available as an option for any parents with young ones who need space to roam around and play. We hope this will be a blessing to the families in our church. Please contact Jackson Standafer with any questions.

Sunday School

Children's Sunday School will be starting back up on *October 4th*. We will be offering four age group classes: ages 2-5, K-3rd grade, 4th-6th grade, and 7th-12th grade. Sunday School will take place from 9-10 each Sunday Morning. Further planning and discussion is taking place as we look to restart additional ministries including Adult Sunday School, Small Groups, and more. Please contact Brandon Puck (Christian Education Committee), a Deacon, or a Church staff member if you have ideas, questions, or are interested in serving in these ministries.